From: ‘Redacted ‘
Sent: 6/17/2010 5:20:27 PM

To: 'txb@cpuc.ca.gov' (txb@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: 'dfb@cpuc.ca.gov' (dfb@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Tang, Clayton K.' (CKT@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcec:

Subject: GRC: PG&E's Response to DRA-271-TXB
Truman:

Please find attached PG&E's response t0 DRA's data request DRA-271-TXB. Please note that the
attachments to Qs. 12, 14, 15 and 18 are confidential and being provided pursuant to PU Code
Section 583. The confidential attachments to Qs. 14-15 are very large and will be provided by

CD. The engineering report referenced in Q.09 will be provided by hard copy and hand-delivered
to the Commission tomorrow afternoon.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.
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Redacted

GRC 2011 Case Coordinator

Redacted
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